
NEOkla Club Meeting   January 14, 2025 
 
Board members present were Jeff Maize – RE, James Stowers – Asst RE, Jason Baney 
– Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Neil Cox, Amanda Maize, Mike Tritt, George 
Walker, and Wes Wood – Board Members.  Minutes of the December meeting and the 
treasurer’s report were approved as presented. 
 
Autocross Report – James Geck: The schedule is almost done.  Check online.  Betty 
Martin moved to approve a budget of $30,000; Wes Wood seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
Road Racing Report – Neil Cox: There will be a TT at Hallett on the Saturday before 
Easter hosted by the Texas Region.  The Super Tour at Hallett will be on April 26-27.  
St. Louis will have a Majors plus other events two weeks before this.  There will be a 
Majors in mid July at Ozark and a Majors in early August at Hastings. 
 
Rally Cross Report – Jason Baney: There are 11 events scheduled.  The National 
Tour event will be a Divisional Challenge.  Betty Martin moved to approve a budget of 
$10,000; Neil Cox seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
The annual Awards Dinner will be on Saturday, January 25th, at Burnco.  There will be 
no meeting in February.  The next Club Meeting will be on March 11th at Burnco. 
 
Information was presented about new timing equipment for autocross/rally cross.  Betty 
Martin moved to approve a budget of $2500; Amanda Maize seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin 
 
 
 
 
 
 


